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Choose an item. 

 

DEPARTMENT: Police 

FROM: Billy J. Cordell, Chief of Police 

MEETING: September 6, 2022 

  

SUBJECT:  

Consider approval of a resolution supporting grant funding from the Office of the Governor for 
rifle rated ballistic shields.  (Staff Contact: Tim Mabry, Criminal Investigations Sergeant) 

SUMMARY:  

The Burleson Police Department requests Council’s support to submit an application for 15 rifle 
rated NIJ Approved ballistic shields on a grant in the amount of $47,733.90 for the funding of the 
equipment for the fiscal year 2022-2023. 

OPTIONS:  

1) Approve or deny the resolution supporting grant funding from the Office of the Governor 

for 15 rifle rated NIJ Approved ballistic shields. 

RECOMMENDATION:  

Staff recommends approval of the agreement. 

PRIOR ACTION/INPUT (Council, Boards, Citizens): 

None 

FISCAL IMPACT:  

The grant request is for $47,733.90 with no city match. The city will be reimbursed for the 
purchase of 15 rifle rated NIJ Approved ballistic shields. 

STAFF CONTACT: 
Billy J. Cordell 
Chief of Police 
bcordell@burlesontx.com  
817-426-9912 
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